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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

w

Enclosure.
22nd July, 1938,
Dear Sir,

I return herewith one copy of the
plan, forwarded with your letter of the 19th instant, of
oll fuel piping arrangement proposed by Messrs, "m. Denny &
Brose. Ltde, for thelr Yard Noe 1333, and I have to inform
you that this plan will be approved provided the arrangements
be as shown thereon, and the remaining requifcments of
Section 20 of the Rules: 7«8) be complied with so far

are applicable,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW .




